
Chelmsford City Council response to Epping Forest District Council 
Main Modifications Consultation

Consultation response from Chelmsford City Council

Thank you for consulting Chelmsford City Council (CCC) on Epping Forest District 
Council’s Main Modifications Consultation document.

CCC welcomes the focus on sustainable transport choices and the new sustainable 
transport corridor in Harlow and Gilston. 

CCC has no other comments to make.
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